
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

January 8, 2022  

Monthly Meeting 

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 9:30am by Club President, Shane 

 

Members Present – Shane KE0APG, Andy KF0CSI, Terry L W0TDL, Fred K0FJW, Nick KB0GMQ, 

Ron N02QR, Dave KD0HEU, Gene W0GLF, Mark WD9FYU, Terry R KF0ATX, Dave B WB0YXH 

Sonja KA0E2A, Monty NROA, Bruce K8UDH, Aaron KT0Q 

 

Minutes were read. Motion by Monty. Seconded by Dave B. Motion carried 

 

Treasurers Report was Read. Motion by Fred. Seconded by Ron. Motion carried. 

 

Committee Reports:  

 

Aaron addressed the challenges at the UHF site. Fred mentioned issues with saving the settings. Further 

research will be done.  

 

Monty said that the VHF computer went down again. Future conversation about a different internet 

provider at the site later in the meeting.  

 

Old Business: 

 

Shane reported on Rick Smutny and the Madison County response team. Smutny may not be our current 

contact. Shane will give some time then reach out to Doug. Mark asked if another county is doing 

anything similar. Fred mentioned Douglas County. Monty mentioned South Sioux City. 

 

Aaron as unable to get ahold of Mike Froberg EM manager in Stanton County for this meeting. Will try 

for next month and see if we can get him to visit or at least give us an idea if we can work with Stanton 

County during an emergency.  

 

VHF Repeater Internet. Shane has reached out to Will Fogle at Pierce Telecom regarding using their 

internet at the site. Monty will reach out to Doug Zastrow again. 

 

New Business: 

 

Website – Monty has talked about our website host. The site is hosted for free but takes donations. 

Monty suggested a $100 donation. The last time we made a donation was $50 in 2017. Motion by 
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Monty. Seconded by Fred. Motion Carried. Aaron will make the donation ASAP. 

 

Discussion commenced about modifications to the website. Monty mentioned that someone will 

eventually be needed to learn the website process. Discussion commenced. 

 

Break for Breakfast 8:55 – Reconvened at 9:24 

 

New Business Continued: 

 

Branded Clothing – Renegade will digitize for $25 and then it will cost $10-15 plus the cost of the shirt. 

Discussion commenced. Suggestion by Terry R. to select a few specific features or options like colors 

and shirt styles. Discussion tabled for a future time until we can get more information. 

 

Monty won the Split the pot and donated the proceeds to the club, 

 

Terry R. Presented more details on the winter field day January 29-30.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:56am 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


